
 

Ridgemont Local School District 

 
Sally Henrick, Superintendent Melissa Pollom, Treasurer 

 
 
May 19, 2020 

 

 

This is your notification that Ridgemont Local Schools will be holding a public 

meeting on the allocation of federal dollars for Special Education for the 

2020-2021 school year.  The public meeting is Thursday, May 28, 2020, at 

4:45 pm as a virtual meeting.  Email Superintendent Sally Henrick at 

sally.henrick@ridgemont.k12.oh.us​ for the password and link.  The regular 

Board of Education meeting will follow at 5:00 pm. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sally Henrick 
Superintendent 
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